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Dear ,   
 
DfT ref: P4031001G 
FCO Procurement ref: CPG01819 
 
Re: DfT Overseas Healthcare – Healix International Ltd 
 
 
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, I am writing to confirm an extension to this 
contract (original ref; CPG01819) in-line with the terms set-out in the original FCO agreement 
which expires on 31 December 2020. The value of this contract will increase by £20,000 (only) 
excluding VAT.  
 
1. For the purposes of the Agreement, the Customer and the Supplier agree as follows: 
 
1.1 Current expiry date of 30 September 2020 (in-line with the FCO agreement).  
 
1.2 Contract extension value of £20,000 from the period of 30 June 2020 to 30 September 
2020. The revised total contract value is £184,339.00 excluding VAT.  
 
1.3 All other terms and conditions of the contract are to remain the same.  
 
The purchase order number, already supplied to you, should continue to be used. Invoices 
quoting the DfTs Purchase Order Number should be submitted to DfT Shared Services.  
 

  
 
 Accounts Payable,  
 Shared Services Arvato,  
 5 Sandringham Park,  
 Swansea Vale,  
 Swansea 
 SA7 0EA.  
 
The Contract Manager for this contract is 

         
 

Healix International Ltd 
Healix House, Esher Green, Esher 
KT10 8AB 
FAO  
Email: . 

 
Commercial Relationship Manager 
Group Commercial Directorate 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London SW1P 4DR 
Direct line:  

  
 
Web site: www.dft.gov.uk 
 
Tuesday, 21 July 2020 
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Yours sincerely, 
 

 
By authority of the Secretary of State for Transport 
 

 

 

 

 
Signed:… ……… 
 
 
Name
 
 
Position ………………………………. 
 
 
Date:…………………………………... 




